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I fully support this bill. Here in Hood River County housing has become so 

unaffordable that many families seeking to buy have to move out of the city/county. 

First time homebuyers are regularly unable to compete in our housing market 

because businesses and rich persons looking for vacation homes or rental 

opportunities offer more money than most families can afford. It’s time to help out the 

working class people of Oregon and provide some actual affordable housing options.  


